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FRIDAY, 16th JANUARY – In order to establish the
nation’s education and institution system, a special meeting
between Sabah educators and the Malaysia Education
Minister, Tan Sri Muhyiddin Yasin, will be held at Kota

Kinabalu.

Hence, all Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS) educators
are invited to give their input, thoughts and opinions regarding Malaysian education and institutions issues to be
brought up to the Education Minister.

Any input or related issues can be e-mail to UMS Media and Citra Division at media@ums.edu.my or Mr. Syahrul

Hazizi at syahzizi@ums.edu.my by 17th January 2015, 3.00 pm.

The Education Minister meeting with Sabah educators is expected to be held on 23rd January 2015. -ZMD (JA)
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